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Hello Everyone, 
 

We ended week two celebrating Jeans 
for Genes day, staff and students wore 
their Jeans to school and donated 
money to be sent off to the charity 
which is celebrating its 30thyear! We 
had an assembly where we played a 

little genetics game and then each house got to 
decorate a pair of Jeans. TBS has a long history of 
supporting this worthy cause which supports families 
with genetic conditions. Off course we didn’t do it 
alone, so thank you so much to the Island employing 
organisations and their teams who joined us and 
contributed. Your support as always is greatly 
appreciated. Total money raised will be published in 
next week’s edition.  
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Naafi Lunches 

We are pleased to announce that 
Naafi has kindly agreed to start 
lunches again on Wednesdays. If this 

is something you are interested in then please do send 
in orders and money on Tuesday mornings. A menu will 
be emailed out to all parents so do look out for this.  
 
House Points 
The weekly house cup was won this week by Elliots 
house. Congratulations to all students in Elliots! 
Our stars of the week were Chase in Primary and Dane 
in Secondary. Great Job Boys! 
 

 
 

Reminders 
Could we remind any parents who have yet to send 
their permission slip for trips and polices or have 
outstanding payments for school uniforms to action 
these as soon as possible.  
 
We are looking forward to having Mrs Roberts back on 
Monday and welcoming our new Nursery students in. 
 
By the end of the week we will also have our new 
student council in place.  
 
That’s it for now! 
Tania Maggott 
Head Teacher 
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